Minutes of Lepton and Kirkheaton Surgeries Patient Participation Group 
Date:

Monday 16th September 2019
Time:

7pm

Venue:

Lepton Surgery 
Present:
David Robb, Jill Robson, Annette Day, P Clay, Gordon Davis, M McCormack, John Carter, Lesley Arragon, Jean Claude Arragon, Dr Asalu, Jacqui Yates, Delia Haywood, Gill Briggs.
Apologies:
Ruth Harris, Jenifer Spencer, Barbara Green, Marjorie Beaumont, Marcus Beaumont
1. Surgery News
One of our nurses (Claire) is leaving however, she will return when needed as a locum.  The number of patients missing appointments is still being controlled at a low level.  Some research is ongoing as to how the mast 5 surgeries can work together.  Appointments will be available at any of the surgeries.
On Friday Sept 27th the surgery is holding a Macmillan Coffee Morning.

2. On line appointments
The availability of online appointments is still limited.
3. Out of hours appointments
These are available on Saturdays and evenings at the HRI, these are mainly for people who are working and can be booked through the surgery.
4. NHS App
One needs to be a little bit tech savvy to enrol on the NHS App, some basic information is needed to use it, it is similar to the surgery app but it offers a little more.  If you wish your medical information to be shared between other practices you must give your permission first.
5. CCG Meeting
A pot and syringe can now be issued for urine samples, this is to help reduce infection risk.  Bowel cancer screening is now done with only one stick, if after the procedure there is not letter please chase up.
6. AOB
The systm 1 is regularly updated, it was asked if the appointment warning buzzer could be made louder, also could we try a different radio channel.  Many NHS appointments, etc, are now being made by text rather than letter, however, if a mobile number is shared by a couple of family, remember that confidential information may be received about other people.
7. Date of next meeting
Monday 9th December 2019 at Lepton Surgery and will incorporate the AGM.
